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Dear Members of the Health Security Committee,

During the today’s Health Security Committee meeting, we have invited EMA to give us an update on the AstraZeneca vaccine,
given current developments.

Following the news that your country has decided to halt the roll-out of the AstraZeneca vaccine, we would like to invite you to
report/ share your point of view and the reasons behind the decision with a short intervention during the meeting.

Thank you in advance,

HSC Secretariat



